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Helena College’s next Director of Nursing is Sevda Raghib, RN, BSN, MSN, MA.  Sevda comes to us with 
over 30 years of experience in nursing, including nursing education and leadership, most recently at St. 
Peter’s Health.  Our current Director, Deb Rapaport, RN, BSN, MSN, is retiring at the end of June. Helena 
College owes Deb a huge thank you for several years of excellent service to Helena College and the 
Nursing Department, first as an instructor and then as Director.    
 
The Helena College Art Showcase exhibit features work by our students, faculty, staff, and alumni. The 
Awards Reception was held on April 12 in the Donaldson Student Center. 
                                     

                                 
 
The Helena College Capstone Exhibition was held at the Holter Museum of Art in April. Our graduating 
art students have their capstone projects on display through May 4th—an exciting milestone as they 
step into the professional art world. 
 

 
Figure 1: Collection of Work by the Graduating Helena College Art Students 

We also had four Helena College Art Instructors showing work in the Across the Divide 2025 exhibition 
at the Holter Museum of Art in April. This exhibition showcases faculty artists from Montana Colleges, 
with Seth Roby, Jules Schoebel, Doug Turman, and Muriel Condon representing Helena College.  
 
Helena College’s first Cosmetology cohort is graduating! A pinning ceremony was held at Helena College 
in May to celebrate the achievements of its graduates. 
                                                                                             

https://holtermuseum.org/exhibitions/helena-college-capstone-exhibition-2024-2/
https://holtermuseum.org/exhibitions/across-the-divide-2025/

